
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ercros factory in Flix is collaborating with a donation 

in the Caritas solidarity campaign 

 

 
 

 

The Ercros factory in Flix has made a financial donation to the local Caritas for the 

campaign to help vulnerable people. 

 

Maria Dolors Rey, president of Caritas-Flix, and Jordi Centelles, priest of the parish of 

Flix, have visited to the Ercros factory to receive a donation from Jaime Molina, director 

of the centre. Both have thanked, once again, the company's collaboration in this 

solidarity campaign. 

 

 

Flix, December 23, 2021 


